
June 2024
Active Transportation Improvements: 102 Avenue

Construction on 102 Avenue, from 136 Street to Stony Plain Road, is scheduled to begin the week of July 8,

2024. Work is anticipated to be completed by the end of 2024. Please watch for signage in the area.

Construction Details

● Construction of concrete shared pathway

● Construction of raised crosswalks

● Concrete work including curb, gutter and curb ramp reconstruction

● Drainage improvements

● Some tree removals*

● Landscaping

*As directed by City Council and the Corporate Tree Management Policy C456C, the Urban Forestry Department must

preserve and protect City Trees. Urban Forestry aims to retain ecosystem services and achieve 20 per cent canopy

coverage and planting goals as outlined in the Urban Forestry Asset Management Plan and other City policies. Tree

preservation and protection are top priorities.

Access

While construction is underway, traffic will be required to detour around the area. In some instances, traffic

will be restricted to directional closures with flag control. Construction will occur during the day. Pedestrian,

local and business access will be maintained at all times, where possible. If you have special access

requirements, such as DATS, please advise the contact person listed below.

For more information about the project, please visit: edmonton.ca/ActiveTransportation

Contact us:
Erminia Scott
Project Manager, Transportation Infrastructure
Delivery, City of Edmonton
erminia.scott@edmonton.ca | 780-944-7681

mailto:erminia.scott@edmonton.ca


Image 1 – Map of construction limits


